
The Art Contest is back for the 2016 season! We are looking for artwork from YOUR students to display 
permanently on the concourse walls of The Diamond for the 2016 baseball season! 

 
 

15 lucky students from the Greater Richmond area will have their artwork displayed on 15 different 4x9 
foot spaces on the main concourse of The Diamond! 

 
 

Students will create artwork based on the theme: Nutzy Loves RVA 

 
 

Guidelines: 
-Contest is open to all Elementary & Middle School Students in the Greater Richmond area. 
-Design must be created VERTICALLY on an 8.5 x 11 inch piece of paper. Any artwork submitted that is not 
drawn vertically will not be considered. 
-Students can use any drawing materials they would like-crayons, paint,  colored pencils 

  and markers are all acceptable. 
-Some ideas to help out the theme are: Nutzy and/or Flying Squirrels players visiting the student’s favorite spots 
in Richmond including the James River, Children’s Museum, Maymont Park, Richmond International Raceway, 
The Diamond and more! 
-Teachers, please make sure the student’s name, grade, teacher, school and school 
  district is indicated on the back of their artwork. 
-The contest will run through Friday, March 11, 2016. 
-Three (3)  entries per school will be accepted and they must be submitted to the Flying Squirrels no later than  
Wednesday, March 16th 2016. The winners will be notified by 

Friday, March 18th 2016. 
 
Prizes: 
-The winning designs will be transformed into a 4x9 foot sign and displayed on a main 

  concourse wall at The Diamond, for all Flying Squirrels Fans to see! 
-Winners will also receive two complimentary tickets to opening night on April 14th 2016, where they will be 
recognized on-field before the game and their artwork will be unveiled at The Diamond. 

Please contact Matt Wease, 
Community Relations Assistant, 

with any questions: 
Phone: 804-359-3866 x346 

E-mail: matt.wease@squirrelsbaseball.com 

Please submit artwork to : 
The Diamond 

3001 N. Boulevard 

Richmond, VA 23230 

Please fill out attached form if your school would like to participate in the Flying Squirrels Art Contest!  
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